

My Dear Patient,

Jacqueline Fulop D.M.D., P.C.

It is with mixed emotions, bittersweet, that I am sharing this news with you. After a difficult decision, I will be retiring from my Woodbury, Long Island practice that I have loved coming to for so many years. Still, I will be available at this location, for the next six months, to answer any questions you may have concerning your treatment.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your trust and loyalty, in allowing my team and I to care for you and your family's orthodontic and dental needs. It has truly been a pleasure working with you, for the past twenty years, helping create my best signature smile design for you.

My next chapter in life will be sharing more time with my family and practicing less. I plan to finish my publications in orthodontics and dentistry concerning clear orthodontic aligners and teeth whitening, to which I have dedicated my life's work.

Please allow me to introduce you to Michael Sheinis, DDS, who will be continuing the orthodontic care of all my current Woodbury patients.

My team and I initially chose Dr. Sheinis to take over my practice because he graduated from one of the most reputable dental schools, which over the years I have been privileged to lecture to the orthodontic residents at. My team and I were so impressed with his level of education, skill, professionalism and the passion he has for our orthodontic profession. The quality of his finished orthodontic smiles is indisputable.

Dr. Sheinis grew up in southern Florida, and is a second generation orthodontist. Watching his father practice, he knew at a young age he wanted to follow in his footsteps. Dr. Sheinis graduated dental school from the first dental school in history, the University of Maryland, and later received his certificate in orthodontics at Stony Brook University. He has been practicing orthodontics for over 8 years now, and lives in Nassau County with his wife and 2 young children. He loves sports, a good joke, and all varieties of music. He has also been known to sing around the office, and is always going out of his way to make patients feel comfortable!

I feel extremely confident leaving you in Dr.Sheinis' care and there will still be familiar faces staying from the team including, Jen, Ivanna, Sam, Ive and Michelle to help make the transition with ease.

Whether you're an old patient or new, please feel free to stop by our office anytime to allow Dr. Sheinis to introduce himself. He is looking forward to meeting you and welcoming you to his new "Shiney Smiles" home.

Best always,

Jacqueline Fulop-Goodling, D.M.D.

